
From: Bitting, Charles
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Information needed re:ARG590000
Date: Monday, April 11, 2016 10:02:10 AM

Hello,
Do you have copies of the redline version of the draft permit ARG590000, so that we
can easily see the changes from the 2012 version?  Thanks.

-- 
Charles J. (Chuck) Bitting
Natural Resource Program Manager
Buffalo National River
HC 73, Box 176-B
Marble Falls, AR 72648
Office:  870-446-5547, ext. 4
Cell:  870-577-4145
FAX:  870-446-2571
Email:  chuck_bitting@nps.gov
Website:  www.nps.gov/BUFF

"That for the purposes of conserving and interpreting an area containing unique
scenic and scientific features, and preserving as a free-flowing stream an important
segment of the Buffalo River in Arkansas for the benefit and enjoyment of present
and future generations..." (Public Law 92-237, March 1, 1972)

mailto:chuck_bitting@nps.gov
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:chuck_bitting@nps.gov
http://www.nps.gov/BUFF

